
 

 

                           

                                                     

 

 

                                                                      

            
 

                                                         

 

                                                          July 2015  

                              4-5 Preschool Newsletter 
 

Our Theme for July is Community Helpers and Manners. We will also be discussing our 

basic colors, shapes, tracing and counting 1-20.  

 

We would like to remind our parents that we serve breakfast until 8:15 a.m. – so please 

be sure to have your child here no later than 8:a.m.so that they will have time to eat at 

their leisure. 

 

We will have Pool Day throughout the month of July on Tues. – weather permitting. 

Your child will need to wear their swim suits and water shoes to school. Bring a towel, a 

change of clothes and dry shoes in a plastic bag.  Please no backpacks.  

 

Please apply sunscreen on your child before bringing them to AALC. We will re-apply as 

needed throughout the day.  

 

Parents – remember to look at our message board on the counter in our room when you 

pick up your child to check for daily reminders and special events. 

 

We are in need of A.M. snack $, tissues and wet wipes - so if you could please send these 

items in with your child this month it would be greatly appreciated!  

 

Also, we are still collecting Best Choice and Box Top labels for classroom materials. 

 

We know a lot of families will be vacationing this month so from our AALC family to yours… 

                                      Have a wonderful fun filled family time! 

 

                                              Ms. Debbie and Ms. Sharice 

                                    


